
8th July 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
It has been lovely to see so many more children in school this week having the opportunity to be with 
their new teachers.  Yesterday, we had 147 children in school, including some of the new pupils who are 
joining the Place Farm family in September, which is absolutely lovely.  I am really looking forward to 
seeing all children back at school in September.   
 
The last four months have been challenging for everybody, and I am sure that many of you will still feel 
uncertain about the impact the pandemic will have on your financial situation, with so much uncertainty 
with some jobs and the turbulent economic situation. 
 
From September all children will need to return to school in full uniform, as outlined below.  We know 
that this will really help us come together as a school community and support your children to feel like a 
member of the Place Farm Family and be ready to learn, through our recovery curriculum.  
 
I have been working hard on the budget for next year, and have looked at ways that I can support you, as 
families.  I am pleased to say that I will be able to provide every pupil with a Place Farm jumper or 
cardigan, and a tie, at no cost to you.  This is a one-off gesture to support our children, in light of these 
unprecedented times.  You will be able to collect your jumper/cardigan and tie by coming to the front of 
school on Wednesday 2nd September or Thursday 3rd September. 
 
The Place Farm Uniform  
 
Foundation Stage (EYFS) 
 
Blue sweatshirt/cardigan with logo 
White polo shirt with logo 
Grey trousers/shorts/skirt/pinafore 
 
A tie is not compulsory in EYFS 
 
Black school shoes (or black trainers) with white or grey 
socks 
 
Year One to Six 

Blue sweatshirt/cardigan with logo 
White collared shirt and tie  
Grey trousers/shorts/skirt/pinafore or summer dress (blue 
gingham) 

Black school shoes (or black trainers) with white or grey 
socks 
   
To purchase Place Farm uniform, please follow the link to our supplier, KiiWii:  

https://cpat.kiiwiiclothing.co.uk/   

I will be writing to you again, before the end of term, with more information about the arrangements for 

opening to all pupils in September. 

With kind regards 

 

 

Jane Sendall 
Headteacher 

https://cpat.kiiwiiclothing.co.uk/

